For Distribution to The Scarsdale Board of Trustees:
Dear Trustees,

The following statement is submitted on behalf of the board of directors of the
Friends of the Scarsdale Parks for your consideration at the Village Board’s
Sustainability Committee meeting tomorrow evening, July 8, 2014:

“The Friends of the Scarsdale Parks supports an amendment to the fall leaf
collection regulations of the Village of Scarsdale, to take effect immediately. The
new regulations should require bagging of fall leaves on all residential properties,
with the option for residents to use leaves on their property as mulch; to have
leaves and grass clippings mower-shredded in place; to use leaves and grass
clippings as a component for making compost; or to have leaves and grass
clippings carted away by landscapers. At the same time the Village should
establish an ongoing educational program to actively promote the methods and
environmental benefits of leaf and grass recycling, and should establish an
accelerated timetable for the discontinuation of Village collection of leaves and
grass clippings.”

FOSP was an early advocate for a more sustainable environmental approach than
the existing collection program of yard organics, and for the use rather than
disposal of leaves and grass clippings by residents and the Village contractor
and Staff. We vigorously supported the practice of mower shredding/mulching
on site in the parks and other Village properties, which was implemented at the
two Village center parks in 2012, Chase Park and de Lima Park. Thanks to the
farsighted leadership of the Trustees and the Staff, since the beginning of 2013
this method has quickly become the norm throughout the more than two dozen
Village properties, including recreation fields, parks and other open spaces.

Respectfully submitted,

Madelaine Eppenstein, Co-President
On behalf of the Friends of the Scarsdale Parks, Inc.



